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SM/LM                    10th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
The school year is quickly coming to an end! The year has gone so fast! We are now 
beginning to prepare the children for the next academic year. Our transition visits will begin 
at the end of this week and continue next week. 
 
Due to the different working pattern of some teachers, not all class visits can happen on the 
same day. Therefore, some classes in the new Y3 and one Y6 class will meet their new 
teachers this Friday 12th July, with the majority of all other classes meeting on Monday 15th 
July during our transition visits. 
 
Pupils with additional requirements will be receiving enhanced transition, if required. 
The children will have an opportunity to spend time in their new classrooms, meet their new 
teachers and learn about all the exciting activities/learning that they have got planned as we 
start back on Tuesday 3rd September. 
 
The teachers in the new groups will be as follows: 
 
Y1 teachers: Mr Lake, Miss Donnelly, Mrs Catherall and Mrs Hart 
Y2 teachers: Mrs Wallace/Mrs Byrne, Miss Barnes, Miss Maguire and Mrs Bradburn 
Y3 teachers: Miss Miller, Mrs Callaghan/Mrs Long, Ms Miller and Miss Coyne 
Y4 teachers: Mrs Bayliss, Miss Mason, Mrs Murphy/ Mrs Callaghan and Miss Dalton 
Y5 teachers: Mrs Benson/Mrs Walker, Miss Barrett and Mr Critchley 
Y6 teachers: Mrs Johnstone-Swift/Mrs Lloyd, Ms Murphy, Mrs Richards and Mrs Tyson 
 
On Friday 12th July or Monday 15th July, your child will bring home a slip with their class 
name, photo(s) of their new teacher(s) and a letter from their teacher(s). This will enable 
parents/carers to see who their new teacher is/are going to be. 
 
I am sure your child will be as excited as their new teachers to meet each other. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Morton 
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